
 
 

 
Hezlett Road, North Kellyville NSW 2155 

 

 

 
https://northkellyville-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 Northkellyville-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  8801 1911 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
IMPORTANT IN-TAKE ZONE UPDATE 
 
Dear North Kellyville PS Community, 
 
An intake area adjustment (boundary change) has been approved for North Kellyville Public School. The 
adjustment means that more students living within walking distance of the school will now be eligible to enrol. 
This aligns with our school’s emphasis on students walking to school as highlighted in our Transport and 
Access Management Plan. The adjustment has been undertaken in consultation with the Principals of 
Ironbark Ridge and Beaumont Hills Public Schools. 
 
A small portion has been added to the North Kellyville Public School intake zone south of the school, with 
Gum Nut Close, Wembley Avenue and Foxall Road bordering the additional small pocket. 
 
Pending non-local applications from families who reside in the additional pocket will now be considered in-
area applications. Non-local applications from families outside the catchment zone, unless compelling 
circumstances are presented, will be directed to their local school. 
 
https://my.education.nsw.gov.au/school-finder 
 
Sincerely 

 
Tom Moth 
Principal 
14 August 2020 
 

 
North Kellyville PS Southern Border 14 August 2020 

 

https://my.education.nsw.gov.au/school-finder


 
 

 
Hezlett Road, North Kellyville NSW 2155 

 

 

 
https://northkellyville-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 Northkellyville-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  8801 1911 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Full North Kellyville PS In-take Zone 14 August 2020 

 


